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Notice of Change of Auditor 

 

 

At the Company’s recent Annual General Meeting held on 17 November 2022, the 

shareholders approved the appointment of PKF Brisbane Audit (“PKF”) as the Company’s 

auditor subject to the receipt of consent from The Australian Securities and Investments 

Commission (ASIC) to the resignation of Ernst & Young, the outgoing auditor.  

 

We are pleased to advise that the Company has received a written notice of resignation 

from Ernst & Young and ASIC’s consent to that resignation, in accordance with Section 

329(5) of the Corporations Act 2001. 

 

As advised in the Notice of Meeting, PKF has been selected taking into consideration their 

relevant expertise and competitive fee structure.  

 

The appointment of PFK Brisbane Audit ABN 33 873 151 348 as the Company’s auditor 

will be effective from today.  

  

The Board would like to take this opportunity to thank Ernst & Young and its related 

practices for their past services.  

 

 

This Announcement has been authorised for release by the Joint Company Secretary, Ms 

Jenny Lim. 

 

 


